
Kathleen Roberts 

I have lived in Prairie Creek Park for more than 21 years.  As a former resident of Vermont, I 
bred and raised Morgan horses and sheep.  I am currently retired, enjoy being an artist and a 
horse owner.  I was a 4H member and volunteered as the 4H leader for many years and 
adopted their motto “To Make the Best Better”. I believe my previous experience as a 
Bookkeeper and Computer Systems Operator for the State of New Hampshire will help the 
Board in their fiduciary responsibilities.   I also believe my historical knowledge of Prairie Creek 
Park will benefit the residents. I believe I can make a difference by being open, consistent and 
fair with all residents with the utmost integrity. I will work tirelessly to preserve our sensitive 
environment while moving forward with park issues in a positive and growing manner, 
with honesty and integrity. 
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